
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF APRIL 26, 2022 
 

Item 4, Report No. 20, of the Committee of the Whole (Closed Session), which was 
adopted, as amended, by the Council of the City of Vaughan on April 26, 2022, as 
follows: 

By deferring consideration of this matter to the Council meeting of May 17, 2022; 
and 
 
By receiving Communication C39, confidential memorandum from the Deputy City 
Manager, Legal and Administrative Services & City Solicitor and Deputy City 
Manager, Infrastructure and Development, dated April 26, 2022 
 
 
 

4. PROPERTY MATTER KIRBY ROAD EXTENSION PROPERTY 
REQUIREMENT DUFFERIN STREET TO BATHURST STREET  

The Committee of the Whole (Closed Session) recommends that the 
confidential recommendation of the Committee of the Whole (Closed 
Session) be approved. 

  


